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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an email to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Rescheduling of Hearings Set for April 11

Due to the snowstorm predicted to hit much of South Dakota in
the next few days, Judge Nail has rescheduled his April 11
calendar to April 17.  Rescheduling orders are in the process of
being entered in each case.

E-Notice Without Filing a Notice of Appearance

If you wish to receive electronic notice in a bankruptcy case or
an adversary proceeding, but don't want to file a notice of
appearance, you may do so but it'll cost you.  In CM/ECF, go to
"Utilities," then "Maintain Your ECF Account," then "Email
information...," then check the "Send notices in these additional
cases" box and type in the case number of any bankruptcy case
or adversary proceeding.  You won't get the "one free look"
given to a filer of a notice of appearance, but will be charged
the standard PACER rate to view documents and pleadings in
these additional cases.
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